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Dear Trinity Family,

I am excited to share with you that we have set a new date for returning to campus for worship in our 
Sanctuary.  Our new date is August 16, 2020.  On this date we will hold one worship service at 10:55 

a.m. on campus in the Sanctuary.  On this date we will return to live stream of the 10:55 a.m. service as 
our online worship option.  In this way, our Trinity family will be worshipping together, whether in person 

or virtually, in the same hour.  We will monitor our attendance at our on-campus option and decide later on 
adding another on-campus option to ensure social distancing.  We have delayed our re-gathering numerous 

times over these past several months.  Each time has been the attempt to minimize risk to our congregation 
and also to be good neighbors in our community.  We did not want to be part of the problem but part of the 

solution.  We believe we have arrived at a place where we are confident of our plans and can ensure a minimal 
risk to those who would worship on campus and also that our worship service would be a minimal risk to the 
community as well.  Thus, we are prayerfully ready to make this step and transition.

The most important part of our plan to re-gather is our own actions.  We encourage everyone to not only follow 
good protocols while on campus but at all times.  In doing so, we not only create a safer environment for worship 
re-gathering but also for our neighbors, co-workers, and families.  As we make our plans to meet, please review the 
information that we are providing for on-campus worship.

We are using for our mission statement:

Because we love our family of faith, we will seek to minimize risk and trust our congregation to act responsibly.

We will seek to minimize risk

A new commandment I give to you, that you love one another: just as I have loved you, you also are to love one another. 
By this all people will know that you are my disciples, if you have love for one another. —John 13:34-35

1.   We will offer one worship service at 10:55 a.m. (We will be monitoring our participation and a second service 
will be added at the appropriate time.)
2.   The 10:55 a.m. Worship Service will be streamed live so we can all worship together whether in person or online. 
(There will not be an early service offering in this transition.)
3.   Entrances for Sunday Worship on Campus - Sanctuary:

•	 Main entrance to Narthex 
	 •  Elevators will not be used. (Please park in back if you do not need an elevator.)
•	 North Six Forks Rd. (Office Portico)
	 •  Intended for those not able to use stairs. (Please park in front lots if you would normally have used an 

elevator.)
•	 South Six Forks Rd. (Bldg. A/B Portico)
	 •  Intended for those not able to use stairs. (Please park in front lot if you would have normally used an 

elevator.)
4.   Greeters will be at entrances and will ask for your confirmation of the following:

•	 The self-health check
•	 Understanding of hygiene & sanitation guidelines
•	 Everyone should wear a face covering.  (For those without effective masks, supplies are planned at 

Trinity.)
•	 Social distancing will be practiced at the entrance.  If you find yourself waiting in line, please distance 

using the markings on the sidewalk.  If you can, we suggest arriving to church a few minutes earlier than 
usual to accommodate the entry and seating protocol.
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5.	 Ushers will direct you to seating to facilitate social distancing as people arrive.  We plan to use five sanctuary 
entrances.

6.	 We will sit in every other pew.
7.	 Ushers will assist with an orderly exiting from the sanctuary to facilitate social distancing.  We will ask 

participants to exit directly through the sanctuary and facility doors through which they entered.
8.	 Restrooms will be limited.

We will ask our congregation to act responsibly

Do nothing out of selfish ambition. Rather, in humility value others above yourselves, not looking to your own interests 
but each of you to the interests of the others. —Philippians 2:3-4

The act of returning to campus requires a great deal of trust in one another.  This is why we need everyone to do 
all they can to not only protect themselves at this time but to protect one another. With this in mind, we ask the 
congregation to follow these recommendations:

1.	 Please self screen your health.  If there is any doubt regarding your health in regards to exposing someone else 
to the Coronavirus, or you are in a high-risk category or have a compromised health condition, we ask you 
remain home at this time and join us through virtual worship.

2.	 Wear a face covering.
3.	 We will ask everyone to social distance while in the building and on campus.

What to expect in worship

1.	 The worship service will be abbreviated.
2.	 Offering plates, hymnals, and pew Bibles have been removed from the Sanctuary. (Please bring your own 

Bible.)
3.	 Bulletins will be online.
4.	 The offering will be received as you exit.  You are also encouraged to continue giving through online methods 

as well as bank drafts and through mail to our Post Office Box.
5.	 Remember, that although worship will look and feel different, God is the same yesterday, today, and tomorrow 

and deserves our praise.

Great is the Lord and worthy to be praised!  — Psalm 145:3

God Bless,
Dr. Jeff Roberts
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To the family of TBC Member David Nichols 
upon his passing on July 15.

To TBC Members Wally and Faye Hinkleman 
and their children Jerry Winstead [(Dolores) 
and their children Faith and Savannah], Ashley 
Glimasinski (Szymon) and Chris Hinkleman 
upon the passing of Wally’s mother, Helen 
Hinkleman, on July 20.

To TBC Members Ben and Betty Harrell and 
their daughter Sonya Talbot (and her children 
Faith and Micah Talbot and Jude Fawkes) upon 
the passing of Betty’s brother-in-law, Verlin 
Bailey, of Raleigh on July 27.

To TBC Members Lecil Reece and his daughter 
Pamela Reece and their family upon the passing 
of TBC Member Bettie Reece on July 31.

DEEPEST SYMPATHIES

Map of TBC for Worship Service 
Entrances (4)

Zoom Choirs? (5)

Weekday Preschool (6)

Missions Shoutout (7)

Habitat for Humanity Baptist 
Build Updates (7)

NRM Food Pantry Needs (7)

How Can I Help My Neighbor in 
Need? (8)

Senior Adult Zoom Meetup (9)

Adult Children Caring for Aging 
Parents Resources (9)

Congratulations to Our 2020 TBC 
Graduates (11)

Promotion Parade Saturday (12)

5th Grade Get Together (13)

North Hills 5K Virtual Race 
Details (15)

TBC Cardio Around the 
Neighborhood (15)

INSIDE THIS ISSUE

From Henry O. Love

I want to thank all who expressed 
thoughtful support over the death of 
my brother-in-law. Your notes have 
been comforting and sustaining and 
serve as a testament of Christ’s love. 

THANK YOU

Christian Davis, Assoc. Pastor of Students & 
Recreation, celebrates his 6th year anniversary 
with Trinity Baptist Church on August 1st. 

Bentley Williams, Weekday Director, 
celebrates her 1st year anniversary with Trinity 
Baptist Church on August 1st.  

Bonnie Cole, Ministerial Secretary, celebrates 
her 1st year anniversary with Trinity Baptist 
Church on August 7th.  

Please take the time to say a personal 
word, write a note or place a phone call to 
Christian, Bentley and Bonnie or offer words 
of encouragement and support for the fine job 
they are doing.

STAFF ANNIVERSARIES

CONGRATULATIONS

To TBC Members Cameron and Kendall Driver 
on the birth of their son, Carter Shane Driver, 
on July 27. 
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GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

TBC Library News
The Trinity Digital Library is open for you now!

The Trinity digital library is available whenever you wish, (24 hours a 
day, seven days a week.)  You can read and/or hear on any device you 
choose – smartphone, Kindle, tablet, laptop, or desktop.

Request access to the Trinity digital library NOW by visiting the TBC 
website at www.tbcraleigh.com and clicking on the TBC Library Online 
Catalog link on the left side of the TBC website or go directly to tbcrnc.
booksys.net/opac/tbcr/. Once on the TBC Library website, click on the 
Library Card Registration icon located in the bottom right corner and 
fill out the requested information.  Or, you may call Ron Brown at 919-
782-3957.

In order to use eBooks and audio books you will have to add the Libby 
by OverDrive app to your smartphone, tablet, laptop, or desktop.

Map of Trinity Baptist Church Campus with Entrances marked for Sunday 
Worship Service

Six Forks Road

Sanctuary

Bldg. CBldg. D Bldg. B Bldg. A

Fellowship 
HallBldg. E

Offices

ROC

Parking Lot

Parking Lot

Parking Lot

North South

Entry Prohibited

Use Six Forks Entrances  
to eliminate stairs

Office Portico

Main Entrance Stairs, 
No Elevator

Building A/B 
Portico
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Rev. Steve Byers WORSHIP & MUSIC

Zoom Choirs? 

And this is my prayer: that your love may abound more and more in knowledge and depth of insight, 
so that you may be able to discern what is best and may be pure and blameless for the day of Christ, 
filled with the fruit of righteousness that comes through Jesus Christ—to the glory and praise of God. 

— Philippians 1:9-11

Always Room for You! 
Find your place in the music ministry in 2020!  We will be back together sometime in the near future!

If you have singing or instrumental abilities, we need you.  We are always looking for more musicians to 
add to our worship leading ministries at Trinity.  Consider getting involved in music ministry and being 
a part of an exciting place of ministry!

Like many of you, I’ve watched my share of “virtual choirs” over the past few months.  There seems 
to be a “virtual this” and “virtual that” for just about everything.  Undoubtedly, you’ve participated in 
Zoom Sunday School classes, Bible studies, church meetings, community gatherings, home fellowships, 
and family reunions.  There are many more possibilities to gathering together during this pandemic in 
order to maintain community and stay in-touch with friends and loved ones.

One thing about these Zoom meetings is that you can’t be a choir while in the same meeting.  Have you 
tried it yet?  With noise cancelling microphones on our laptops, tablets, and computers, no two voices 
can speak simultaneously.  And, singing is even worse!  Next time you are on with a group of friends 
try it out.  It is comically awful.

The reason why virtual choirs are so popular is that they are creatively mesmerizing, but they are 
the result of painstakingly long hours of production.  Those singers each have to sing their part to a 
pre-recorded track and submit the videos for integration with all the other videos of singers.  After 
methodical sound engineering and mixing…voila!  You will hear a really dynamic and moving experience. 
These videos have brought much solace to our ears as we miss out on live music and the beautiful 
singing of a choir.

I write this because I miss our choirs.  I miss the wonderful musical people who gladly serve with the 
gifts they’ve been given. I miss how much we love to be together, to make music for the Lord and for 
the worship we offer to Him.  No Zoom meeting or virtual choir will fill that void of being present and 
in His presence at the same time.  They are no substitute for the people of God singing His praises as 
one body in the sanctuary and in rehearsal.

I look forward to the day that we see this pandemic and the void of singing in our rear-view mirror.  I 
will ‘zoom’ away from it so fast so that I can get back to what we dearly loved: serving the Lord with 
the power of music together with His people.  In His sanctuary.  In a choir.  Amen?

Until we meet again,
Steve

Remembering some beautiful times together from the past.
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EDUCATION Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff

Adult Sunday School Curriculum is arriving this month for the start of September.  Different boxes 
and curriculum lines arrive daily.  The curriculum will be displayed in the office lobby ready for pick up 
during the week of August 9.  You can drive up to the office doors and call the office during the week to 
get your entire curriculum box or certain pieces.  If you call me, I can see that the items you request are 
placed outside the doors on given days.

Things our office can provide for adult classes:  
•	 Address mailing labels for your class roll.
•	 Post and mail items you wish for your class to receive. 
•	 Postcards for communication. 

Please contact me and let me know what you might need. 

Sunday School

Discipleship News

Beneath the Skin   (Book Club and Conversation)  
Understanding Jesus’ Commandment    John 13:34-35
Tuesdays at 7:30pm  and  Sundays at 8:30pm

Books for Conversation
Tears We Cannot Stop: A Sermon to White America 	 by Michael Eric Dyson		  Tuesdays:  7:30pm
White Fragility 				    by Robin Diangelo		  Tuesdays:  7:30pm
United:  Captured by God’s Vision for Diversity 	 by Trillia Newbell 		  Sundays:    8:30pm

Books are available.  Contact church or Karen for copies.  You can pick them up outside church office 
on cart!

Grief Share
For those who have lost loved ones and are dealing with grief during the isolation and uncertainty in 
our country at this time, it’s extra hard.  Recognizing this, Trinity will offer sessions prepared by Church 
Initiative, the creator of GriefShare, for summer grief support via video conferencing.

The information is real, practical, hopeful and easy to watch.  We will watch together and then have an 
opportunity to share and find healing within a confidential group discussion.

To receive the access link for these zoom sessions, please email Boyd Dimmock at bkdimmock@gmail.
com  or check our website-tbcraleigh.com --as well as the website- Griefshare.org.

•	 Loneliness in Grief			   August 11		  7:30 pm
•	 Searching for a “New Normal” after Loss	 August 25		  7:30 pm

Please email Boyd Dimmock at bkdimmock@gmail.com

Weekday Preschool reopens on August 10 for summer session! 

We are excited to re-open but will be following the strictest guidelines and adjusting our staff and 
schedules to make this happen safely.

What this means for you?  ---is that the preschool hallway will be completely locked down 24/7.  If you 
need in the area, you must contact a supervising minister or Bentley Williams our Weekday director.  It 
must be after Weekday hours each day—documenting the door you entered, where you traveled in the 
area, and what you touched.  Posters will be provided to help you.

This is necessary for contact tracing which is crucial as we navigate this health crisis in our country.
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Rev. Lydia Tatum MINISTRY & OUTREACH
Local Ministry Partner Supply Drive
North Raleigh Ministries and Raleigh Rescue Mission
Thursday, August 13 from 11a.m.-1:00p.m. At the A/B Portico entrance

Habitat for Humanity Baptist Build Update
This year has been a very strange Baptist Build. We started out strong with a great MLK worship 
service and wall-build. Then the Baptist Coalition sent much needed volunteers to other builds during 
the delays on the Baptist Build homes pre-COVID. We rejoice that these homes have been finished 
during this pandemic and that families in need of affordable housing are purchasing good, affordable 
houses where the Baptist Build pitched in. We are very grateful to the Baptist Coalition for working on 
these homes.  We are about four weeks away 
from finishing our two homes. The construction 
staff and Habitat homebuyers have been able 
to safely build these and other houses. We are 
still not able to safely add sponsor volunteers 
to the construction sites yet, however.  We are 
making plans for Baptist Build 2021 to start 
early in the New Year. It looks like the Baptist 
Build will be an eight unit townhome project 
in the Maybrook Crossing neighborhood in 
Raleigh. Until we can celebrate with the Baptist 
Build 2020 families moving into these homes, 
keep praying for the safety of the construction 
staff and homebuyers working on these homes.

Missions Shoutout
A big thank you to all who helped support our Family Promise families through generous donations 
for their meals during the August 2-9 week!  Our families are safe and sound at the Family Promise 
location, and we are grateful to be able to continue to minister during these times.  Your continued 
prayer, love, and support make this possible.  A very big thank you to Beth Duke, Beverly Munday, 
and their wonderful Lead Team whose passion for families experiencing homelessness in our city 
continues to spur each one of us on to live out our faith in missions.

NRM Food Pantry Needs

Don’t forget to follow North Raleigh Ministries on Facebook and Instagram for the 
most up-to-date information on how we can be Good News in our neighborhood!

Spaghetti sauce | Spaghetti noodles | Canned chicken 
Canned pasta with meat | Canned soups | Spam 

Cereals | Granola | Peanut butter | Jelly 
Beef jerky | Rice (regular sized bags) | Canned salmon 

Non-refrigerated country ham products | Vienna sausages
Toilet paper | Paper towels | Cleaning supplies (new, unopened)

Food can be delivered to the ROC entrance of Trinity or to NRM’s Thrift Shoppe 
donation door.

Contact Lydia for more ways to make a difference for God’s Kingdom in your 
community! ltatum@tbcraleigh.com
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Rev. Lydia TatumMISSIONS

How Can I Help My Neighbor in Need?

Donate and Volunteer with our Missions Partners!

Create Your Own Missions Project
•	 Have a passion for helping? Be encouraged to meet your passion with your unique 

giftedness and creativity and come up with a new way to support our local missions 
partners through our pandemic response.

North Raleigh Ministries
•	 Food donations can be brought to the ROC entrance at Trinity or the donations 

entrance at North Raleigh Ministries and placed in bins anytime any day. 
www.northraleighministries.com

Raleigh Rescue Mission
•	 Food Items: canned vegetables and fruit; individually packaged snacks, food items, 

and condiments; juice boxes; single-use water bottles
•	 Cleaning Items: disinfecting spray and wipes; hand sanitizer
•	 Supplies and food drop-off location: RRM Thrift Store, 4700 Capital Boulevard at 

Millbrook Road.
www.raleighrescuemission.org/donate

Redirection-NC
•	 Please pray for these ladies and this pandemic as well as our continued ability to give 

these women the assistance they need to succeed.
•	 Donate Food Lion gift cards for groceries.  Mail to: Redirection-NC at PO. Box 

20231 Raleigh, NC 27619.
www.redirection-NC.com

Welcome House Community Network
•	 Donations of $50 gift cards for food security purposes to Food Lion, Walmart, or 

a Visa Gift Card. Mail these to Trinity Baptist Church c/o Rev. Lydia Tatum PO Box 
97368 Raleigh, NC 27624.

www.cbf.net/wyatt-give

Pray

As Christians, we are called to commune with God.  We are invited to lift our hearts to 
God with prayers of praise, petition, adoration, and lament.  Jesus both teaches us how to 
pray and encourages us to rely on prayer for our every need.  For Jesus, “when you pray” 
assumes that prayer in our lives is just as necessary as breathing - it is a given; it is life 
sustaining; and, it is powerful.

As you look for ways to be Christ to all of our neighbors, begin with prayer.  Prayer opens us 
up to the movement of the Holy Spirit, it prepares us to receive holy instruction from God, 
and it softens our hearts to experience holy transformation into Christ’s very likeness.
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Rev. Lydia Tatum SENIOR ADULTS

Our First Inter-departmental Senior Hang-Out was a success!  It was so wonderful to see 
one another, catch up, and pray together.  We had 31 Zoomers this past Wednesday, and 
we look forward to meeting again in August.  If you were unable to join this time, we do 
hope you will Zoom with us on Wednesday, August 26 at 11:00a.m.  Please email Lydia to 
RSVP at ltatum@tbcraleigh.com

Adult Children Caring for Aging Parents Resources
Caring for a parent at anytime can be challenging, but COVID times makes it especially 
difficult.  It can take a toll on your body, mind, and spirit, and you may need a little extra 
support - someone to talk to, a group who gets it, and a community to pray with.  

You can find a list of support groups at 

http://resourcesforseniors.com/pdf/suppgrp.pdf

And, you can find a community of prayer here at Trinity.  Call or email Lydia to be 
connected with others who are looking for similar support.
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Rebekah GordonYOUNG ADULTS & COLLEGE

A PRAYER FOR YOU: 
May God go before you to lead you   |   May God go behind you to protect you 

May God go beneath you to support you   |   May God go beside you to befriend you 
Do not be afraid. Take heart.   |   May the blessing of God the Father, Son, and Holy 
Spirit be upon you.    |   Do not be afraid. Take heart.   |   Go in peace to love and be 

with the Lord.   |   Amen.

Adult 6 Sunday School classes are meeting at either 9:30am 
(A6C2) or 10am (A6C1) on Sundays via zoom. Contact 
Molly Kovacs (A6C2) or Rebekah for the zoom links or more 
information.

Sunday School

College Sunday School Schedule:

August 9: 	 Emma and Nathan Benjamin’s House at 6:30pm

August 16: 	 Zoom Sunday School at 4pm

August 23: 	 Rebekah’s House at 6:30pm

August 30: 	 Zoom Sunday School at 4pm
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Rev. Christian Davis STUDENT MINISTRY

Wednesday Night Bible Study

Each Wednesday night this summer we will have a youth Bible Study @6:30pm 
under the tents outside of the church! It is for 6th-11th Grade (Based on the 
grade completed. We haven’t moved up yet). We’ll socially distance, eat ice 
cream, break into small groups, and have a time of Bible study together. Here’s 
what you need to bring in order to come prepared:

•	 Mask (Required for Youth Bible Study!)
•	 Lawn Chair (So you don’t have to sit on the ground)
•	 Canned Goods or Individually Packaged Snacks to donate to Raleigh 

Rescue Mission and North Raleigh Ministries (optional each week but 
we’d love to have a youth donation each week)

Thank you for your help in making this a safe time for our students to be 
together over the summer!

Congratulations to Our 2020 TBC Graduates

Thank you to everyone who came out to show our graduates their love and 
support during our outdoor Graduation Celebration!  Please be in prayer for 
all of our students as they begin new journeys over these next few weeks.
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Katie MedlinPRESCHOOL AND CHILDREN

Fellowship  opportunities coming up… 

Let’s have some fellowship together with lunch under one of the tents at church. You’re 
invited to take a break from your day and come have lunch with me (and maybe a few 
others) Be on the lookout for a sign up genius coming to your inbox! Contact Katie at 
kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com if you don’t see it or if you have any questions. 

I have also opened this up to the SS teachers and mission leaders who might want to wave and 
say hello to “their” kids!

Miss Katie...  at TBC

that we’re REALLY excited about!

WE'RE MOVING UP TO A NEW 

SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASS!!

Join us for a Promotion Parade!

Nothing about  this  year  has been
traditional but we want a  chance for

you to wave goodbye to your
child/ren current  Sunday School
teachers and wave  hello to their
NEW Sunday school teachers... all

while staying in your car! Join us for
this Promotion Parade Saturday

August 29th at 10am!
*Save the date and check your email for more

details coming soon*

*August 29th at 10am*

WE’RE MOVING UP TO A NEW 
SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASS!!

Join us for a Promotion Parade!

*August 29th at 10am*

WE'RE MOVING UP TO A NEW 

SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASS!!

Join us for a Promotion Parade!

Nothing about  this  year  has been
traditional but we want a  chance for

you to wave goodbye to your
child/ren current  Sunday School
teachers and wave  hello to their
NEW Sunday school teachers... all

while staying in your car! Join us for
this Promotion Parade Saturday

August 29th at 10am!
*Save the date and check your email for more

details coming soon*

*August 29th at 10am*

Nothing about this year has been 
traditional but we want a chance for you to 
wave goodbye to your child/ren’s current 
Sunday School teachers and wave hello to 
their NEW Sunday School teachers...  all 
while staying in you car!  Join us for this 
Promotion Parade Saturday 

August 29th at 10am!

*Save the date and check your email for details coming soon.*
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Lifeway is offering our preschoolers Sunday School curriculum ONLINE for FREE! 

What to expect:
I provide the link
You go to the link
Download and print off the Activity Page
Watch the Bible Story Time with Miss Lindy video together
Print off or view on your device the conversation guide and discuss the Bible story with your 
kids
Watch the Miss Lindy’s Library video
Pray together
Print the coloring page for an additional activity for your kids

Katie Medlin PRESCHOOL AND CHILDREN

Families: each week I am emailing out the Sunday resources. 

at home
PRESCHOOL & CHILDREN’S 
SUNDAY SCHOOL

PRESCHOOL RESOURCES

GRADE SCHOOL RESOURCES
We are providing the teacher’s guide each week

AND we are providing one of the Sunday School teachers OR myself telling the story with some 
discussion questions.

If you aren’t receiving these emails let me know.

LET’S  CELEBRATE  AND  SAY  GOOD  BYE  WITH  A

5 T H  G R A D E  G E T  TO G E T H E R

Nothing about the last few months has looked normal but we want to celebrate 
our 5th graders with a send off. We will meet together under a tent at church, have 
Cowfish take out boxes, and have a good time seeing each other.

Save the date for Friday
*Aug. 21* 6:30pm

More details will be sent via email.
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Rev. Christian DavisRECREATION OUTREACH CENTER

GROUP FITNESS CLASSES

STROLLER STRIDES
M, W, F • 9:15-10:15 am

Missy Currin: missycurrin@fit4mom.com

YOGA
M • 3:15-4:15 pm

Laurel Cavanagh laurelcyoga@gmail.com

FIT4MOM: BODY BACK CLASS
T, Th • 5:30-6:30 am 

Missy Currin: missycurrin@fit4mom.com

DANCE-IT GROUP FITNESS
Tue, Thr • 8:30-9:30 am 

Kathy Wilson: kathyknits62@gmail.com

SENIOR ADULT STRENGTH & STRETCH
Tue & Thr • 10:00-11:00 am 

Laurel Cavanagh laurelcyoga@gmail.com

CAMP GLADIATOR
M, W, F • TBC Parking Lot 

5:00-6:15 am 
Amy Banfer: amybanfer@campgladiator.com

The ROC will be closed until further notice. As a result, ROC Volunteers 
will not be needed to volunteer for their shifts until notified otherwise.

Fitness Classes will NOT meet until the ROC has reopened

ZOOMFITNESS
Chair Yoga: Tuesdays @11am
Zoom Yoga: Tuesdays @12pm
Zoom Senior Strength and Stretch: Thursdays @12pm
Each class taught by Laurel Cavanagh!

Please Contact Christian Davis for the link each week.
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Rev. Christian Davis RECREATION OUTREACH CENTER

1.	 VISIT Northhills5k.com to Sign Up for the Race*
2.	 INVITE friends, family, and neighbors to join 
3.	 PLAN the date and location you would like to run your 5K (our course 

map is available on the website if you’d like to run in the traditional 
location)

4.	 TRACK your time and distance on an app (if able) and save your results
5.	 SUBMIT your race time and a screenshot of your tracked run or a link to 

your results (Submissions are allowed from 8/21-9/14)
6.	 RECEIVE your 2020 North Hills 5K T-Shirt and a prize if you qualify!

*In the event you have trouble accessing Northhills5k.com, use https://event.
racereach.com/north-hills-5k

TBC Cardio Around the Neighborhood (CAN)
Sundays @6:30pm

•	 Are you looking for a way to socialize while still being socially distant?
•	 Are you searching for ways to get out of the house and be active?
•	 Do you want to participate in the North Hills 5K this year but don’t even 

know where to begin training?

If you answered yes to any of these questions, then come join us on Sunday evening 
to do some cardio around the neighborhood! This activity is open to all age groups 
and speed and endurance levels! Whether you simply want to stroll around our 
church’s backyard with your church family or train for the North Hills 5K (we have 
an 8-week training plan) along the roads of the traditional course, you CAN join!

We will meet in front of the entrance to the ROC @6:30pm on the dates listed below:

August 9th
August 16th
August 23rd
August 30th

Email cdavis@tbcraleigh.com to let me know if you are interested or for more 
information.

North Hills 5K Going Virtual!

How to Participate in the 2020 Virtual North Hills 
5K to support Backpack Buddies through North 
Raleigh Ministries:
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Stewardship
(YTD total through 6/30/2020) 
YTD General Funds Needs (Budget)	 $1,652,842.10
YTD Operating Receipts		  $1,566,429.73
YTD Operating Expenses		  $1,376,157.07

When you provide a check as payment, you authorize us either to use information from your check to make a 
one-time electronic fund transfer from your account or to process the payment as a check transaction.

Trinity Times (USPS 006-883) is published every other week by Trinity Baptist Church, 4815 Six Forks Road, 
Raleigh, NC 27609. Periodical postage paid at Raleigh, NC. Postmaster: Send address changes to Trinity Times, 
4815 Six Forks Rd., Raleigh, NC 27609

STAY CONNECTED 
WHILE WE ARE APART

While our congregation is physically separated, we can use social 
media to stay connected. 

All of our social media accounts are active and posting. Follow us 
and interact with us. 

Church Accounts:
facebook: trinitybaptistchurchraleigh

instagram: @tbcraleigh

Student Accounts:
instagram: @tbcstudentsraleigh

blog: tbcstudentsraleigh.wordpress.com

FACEBOOK WORDPRESSINSTAGRAM

We encourage you to interact on all platforms and with all 
accounts. Lets make a point of intergenerational fellowship even 

when apart.

Remember to send correspondence to:

Trinity Baptist Church 
PO Box 97368 
Raleigh, NC 27624


